
CERTIFIED PUBLIC EXPENDITURE FORUM 

OCTOBER 28, 2016 

10:00 AM – 3 PM 

Miami-Dade Fire Rescue Training Center 
9300 NW 41 Street Doral Florida 

 
 
In coordination with the Florida Fire Chiefs Association, Miami-Dade Fire Rescue will be hosting a Certified Public 
Expenditure (CPE) Forum to discuss the process for public EMS providers to enhance the reimbursement for transporting 
Medicaid patients.  
 
This program was approved by the Florida Legislature in 2015 and will require submission of provider data to the Agency 
for Health Care Administration (AHCA) by November 30, 2016.  
 
The purposed of this CPE Forum is to discuss the cost reporting forms required by AHCA, share information about the 
methodology used to analyze relevant data, and possibly develop a common approach to that can be replicated by other 
agencies.  
 
MDFR will host the CPE Forum at the MDFR Training Center in Doral. MDFR will provide for electronic interfaces so 
agencies unable to attend in person will be able to watch, listen, and participate in the Forum via a webinar. 
 
Participants: 
 
Public Consulting Group     MDFR has retained this consultant to assist our department. PCG will attend      
                                                the CPE Forum and discuss how they are approaching the project 
 
Intermedix                           the MDFR billing vendor will attend and provide direction about eligible  
                                               patient transports and current reimbursements  
 
AHCA                                     AHCA has not committed to appear in person but should have a   
                    representative available to answer questions via webinar 
 
MDFR CPE Team                  the MDFR CPE personnel responsible for developing the data and completing  
       the cost reports will be on hand to discuss methodology and cost allocations 
 
 
 
REGISTRATION :                    FOR FREE REGISTRATION send an EMAIL TO SWIM@MIAMIDADE.GOV 
        Please indicate whether you will be attending in person or via webinar and how 
        many people will attend. WEBINAR information will be sent to the email address 
                                   used to register early next week.  If you have any questions call Miami-Dade Fire Rescue  
        Assistant Director Scott Mendelsberg at 786 331 5121 
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